Dr. Anderson and Team Welcome you back!

As the situation regarding COVID 19 continues to evolve and businesses seek to reopen in Wisconsin and Minnesota, we have been working to develop office procedures and meeting plans that focus on the health and safety of both our patients and team. Over the last few months, we have had a reduced number of staff and physically working in the office and have treated only emergency and urgent dental needs.

We are now OPEN, but with many safety protocols in place for your (and our) protection.

- We follow and have implemented the Standard's of Care guidelines recommended by the CDC, ADA, and our local WDA.
- For the near-term, we will continue to have patients wear mask to the office. This protects you, your fellow patients and us.
- Review your appointment time and please do not be early or late. We also ask that only the patient with the appointment comes to the office. Guest and friends do not need to join at this time (parents are ALWAYS welcome to their child's appointment)
- Our team will do a daily symptom check & temperature reading upon arriving at the office. We understand that your safety is important and we will not come to work if we exhibit any symptoms.
- We ask that patients also perform a symptom check before considering entering our office. If you are sick, have a temperature, or someone at your house is sick, we ask that you reschedule your appointment.
- ❖ Upon arriving, please follow the team members directions.
- We will seek to stagger appointments to limit the number of individuals in the office at one time.
- We have hand sanitizer available at the entrance and in each operatory. We ask that every person sanitizes their hands immediately upon entering the office.
- We sanitize and disinfect shared surfaces frequently during the day, including pens, chairs, door handles, etc.
- Once seated in the operatory, we will have you use a pre-rinse (anti-bacterial) as recommended by the ADA.
- ❖ We have all recommended PPE for our staff and practice "safe" interactions with everyone.
- ❖ We will do our best to practice social distancing of 6 feet.
- The office will feel a bit colder. With all the additional PPE's and pre-caution we are taking to protect our patients and team. We will provide our patients with heated blankets.